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UNC Board of Governors Public Comment Session — May 2016

The May 2016 public comment session will be held in the Room 128 of the UNC Center for
School Leadership Development (CSLD) following the May 27 meeting of the full Board. The
public comment session will begin at 1:00 pm or 30 minutes after the BOG meeting adjourns,
whichever is later.

Individuals who wish to speak during the public comment session must place their name on the
speakers’ sign-up list. Sign-up will begin in the CSLD building approximately 20 minutes prior to
the start of the public comment session.

Speakers are asked to address topics relevant to the University of North Carolina.
Each speaker will be allocated a maximum of three (3) minutes.

It is estimated that fifteen (15) speakers will have the opportunity to speak during the public
comment session in the time allotted.

Speakers will be scheduled in the order of sign-up on a first-come, first-served basis.

The time remaining for each speaker’s remarks will be clearly displayed by a timing device
within the meeting room. A University staff member will indicate when a speaker’s time has
expired and the next speaker will be invited to begin.

Only one speaker will be permitted to speak at a time.

Speakers may not combine or transfer their time allocations.

Speakers must be physically present to address the board.

Speakers will not be provided use of audio/visual presentation equipment during their remarks.

Reserved seating will be provided within the meeting room for up to fifteen (15) speakers.
Meeting attendees other than selected speakers may occupy additional seating within the room as
available.

Attendees may not occupy seating that is reserved for Board members, staff, special meeting
attendees, or members of the news media.

The public comment session will be video recorded.

Attendees who wish to provide written remarks will have an opportunity to deliver those
materials to designated University staff during the public comment session. As always, comments
and questions can be submitted to UNC General Administration online at
http://northcarolina.edu/content/contact-us
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